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Sarah Durham Receives 4-H Scholarship

Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Dexter, Missouri - Congratulations to Sarah Durham on receiving the Stoddard
County Green Clover 4-H Scholarship.

Sarah was presented with the scholarship on Tuesday, March 25th at the
Stoddard County Extension Council's annual banquet by 4-H Youth Program
Assistant, Monie Brehmer.

Sarah is a senior at Dexter High School and a member of Star Banner 4-H.

She is the daughter of Larry and Lawanda Durham of Dexter.
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